Exhibit L2a - Wastewater Letter - Greater Ouachita Water Company
Charleston Site

Greater Ouachita Water Company
P.O. Box 2867
Monroe, LA 71207

Felephone: (318) 398-2204 Facsimile: (318) 322-0887

December 23, 2010

Via Email

Ron Childress

Sr. Account Executive

Louisiana Economic Development
Entergy Services, Inc,

Lake Charles, LA

Re:  LED Certification for the Charleston Plantation Property, Hwy 165 South, Monroe
Dear Mr, Childress:

Greater Quachita Water Company has potable water and wastewater service near the
Charleston Plantation property, as described in the completed questionnaire attached hereto.

If you need anything further please do not hesitate to contact me or our engineer
Charles Taylor of S.E. Huey Company in Monroe, Phone number (318) 325-1791.

Very truly yours,

Wood T. Sparks
President

Ce: Charles Taylor
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